NOTICE 09/08/2023

This is to inform to all students of B.Voc_Department that
they are required to wear the college uniform and

maintain proper grooming at all times while in campus.

The college uniform is a symbol of professior)alism, and
it is important that all students wear it with pride.

On Saturdays, students are allowed to wear casual

clothing, but they are still required to maintain proper
grooming.

Students who violate the college uniform and grooming
policy will be subject to disciplinary action.

We appreciate your cooperation in upholding the
college's standards of dress and grooming.
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https://v3.camscanner.com/user/download

